
Wheaton Sanitary District 

Secondary Clarifier Upgrades Project 

SERVING: Wheaton, portions of Carol Stream, Glen Ellyn, Winfield and unincorporated DuPage 
County, IL. 

Wheaton Sanitary District was awarded a grant to help fund the upgrades to our Secondary 
Clarifiers. 

Funding was provided in part by: THE U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY (EPA) Clean 
Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) Project Community Grant. 

Community Grants projects are designated for the planning, design, and construction of drinking 
water, wastewater, stormwater infrastructure and for water quality protection. 
 

Project Objective and Need  

This project would replace infrastructure that has reached the end of its useful life with new 
infrastructure that is more efficient and better suited to address future, stricter wastewater effluent 
permit requirements.  
 

This will improve water quality coming from the treatment plant.  The water, as a result of the new 
clarifiers, will be better for the environment and wildlife that relies on the water, as it moves through 
Springbrook Creek. We continue to keep it our mission to Protect Public Health- Preserve the 
Environment Efficiently in a Cost – Effective Manner. 

 


